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VQEG thanks Study Group 9 for their liaison and for sending the texts of ITU-T Draft New Recommendations J.3D-sam and J.av-dist.  These documents arrived shortly before the Video Quality Experts Group (VQEG) meeting December 12-16, 2011.  The drafts were discussed in the meeting. Members were encouraged to review them and return comments to VQEG at our next meeting, or submit comments directly to ITU-T Study Group 9 as Contributions. VQEG would appreciate receiving updated drafts of these Recommendations as they progress. We will send any detailed responses that we have received prior to your next meeting in April, 2012.

Also, thank you for informing us of the Draft New Recommendation J.src-vq. We look forward to hearing of your progress in this area.

